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ROCKY FORGE NEWSLETTER 
Notes from the Forgemaster 

 

Looks like Mother Nature will cooperate with us for a hammer-in this Saturday, 
April 12th. Sure will be a switch from the previous months. As usual we will meet 
at 9:00 for coffee and doughnuts and social time. Our doughnut benefactor Tyler 
will not be there on Saturday. Therefore, I’m asking some of you to bring 
doughnuts. We’ll see how that works!! No lunch plans, so again I’m asking for 
you to bring food to share. Crock pots of soup, chili or whatever you have. It 
should be interesting to see how that works. Most IBA groups provide lunch this 
way.Bring doughnuts, food, ideas and your tools. 
Looking forward to Saturday. 
OH, BY THE WAY, WE HAVE A NICE SURPRISE FOR YOU. 
Ted 

 

 

 

Upcoming events 
4/12/25 RFBG meeting at Illiana 
4/19/25 IBA Hammer-In at Billie 
Creek Village 

Forgemaster Ted Stout – 
stout8525@tds.net 
Newsletter editor Dan Michael 
anvildan@gmail.com  
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PROJECTS FOR ILLIANA 

1. Chain and posts for quonset building 
2. Rope posts for threshing demo 
3.  

 

PROJECTS FOR RFBG 

 

1. Clean up vices and blowers for use in shop. Several have went home with 
members, but not many have returned yet 

2. Complete forge fabrication. We need at least one more fire pot. 
3. Remove stations 1 & 2 and replace with new forges 
4. Adjust forge stations 5&6 to provide more room on south end 
5. Organize metal storage. 
6. Clean up west end  
7.  
8.  
9.  
10.  
11.  

 


